
* t r o t  20 ,  1944

Mr IT S Gene
Muskingum -:,atershed Conservancy D i s t r i c t
New Phi ladelphia,  Ohio

Dear Mr Genes

The board o f  trustees o f  the  boat c lub  have met
and gone over  your proposal o f  the  13thora/  a
temporary lease f o r  the proposed s i t e .  This  i s
agreeable w i th  the c lub .

I n  the past  t h i r t y  days* qu i te  a  few members have
been rec lass i f i ed  i n  t h e i r  d r a f t  s ta tus ,  and we
have p r a c t i c a l l y  given up hope o f  bui lding t h i s
year and are  none too optimistic) about next year
e i the r.

We have transferred our  bui ld ing funds over t o  a
separate account, t o  be h e l d  i n  escrow u n t i l  a  more
favorable t ime.

I n  view o f  the  above, we would appreciate a  temporal
lease on t h i s  s i t e  f o r  s i x  months instead o f  three*
with the provision tha t  we may continue t o  r e n t  this
s i te  a t  t h e  o ld  f i g u r e  u n t i l  we a r e  able t o  b u i l d ,
which t ime the  increased r e n t a l  w i l l  apply.  I f  this
i s  agreeable,  we w i l l  be glad t o  receive a  lease.

Sincerely*

C.P. Siegenthaler
CP3mml


